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32 Bradenton Lane

Marshall Creek, VA 28147

MACROBUTTON NoMacro [Click here and type slogan]
Walker Enterprises

March 14, 1999
Ms. Laura Ingersoll

15 Stewart Avenue

Lake Okana, FL  31127

Dear Ms. Ingersoll:
As always, all of us at Walker Enterprises are exceptionally grateful for the opportunity to serve you. We regret the inconvenience you recently encountered in dealing with us, and we have taken steps to ensure that it does not occur again. 

Starting immediately, we will retrain all of our sales representatives in the Madelanna line of products, with special attention to the issues you raised last Wednesday.

Please accept the accompanying gift certificate with our apologies -- and our thanks for calling this matter to our attention. Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me personally. 

Sincerely,
Robert Walker
President, Walker Enterprises



